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Excellency,

I would  be grateful  if  you  would  kindly  transmit  the  enclosed  letter  from

Ms.  Maia  Bitadze,  Chair  of  the  Meeting  of  the  Parties  to the  Convention  on  Access  to

Infori'nation,  Public  Participation  in  Decision-making  and  Access  to Justice  in  Environmental

Matters  (Aarhus  Convention)  to His  Excellency  Mr.  Henryk  Kowalczyk,  Minister  of

Environment  of  the  Republic  of  Poland.

A  copy  of  tlie  letter  is attached  for  your  infori'nation.

Please  accept,  Excellency,  the  assurances  of  my  highest  consideration.

01ga  Algayerova

i,1

His  Excellency

Mr.  Zbigniew  Czech

Ambassador  Extraordinary  and  Plenipotentiary

Permanent  Representative  of  tlie  Republic  of  Poland

to the  United  Nations  Office

and  other  international  organizations  in  Geneva

United  Nations  Economic  Commission  for  Europe

Palais  des  Nations,  1211  Geneva  10,  Switzerland

Telephone:  +41  (0)22  917  3328/6072

Emaili  executive.secretary@unece.org


